
T-45 Fleet on Safety Pause 

T-45C Goshawk. U.S. NAVY
PATUXENT RIVER, Md. — Chief of Naval Air Training (CNATRA)
placed the Navy and Marine Corps’ fleet of T-45Cs on a safety
pause Oct. 14 to review an engine blade fault, the Naval Air
Systems Command said in an Oct. 18 release. 

“Out of an abundance of caution and concern for the safety of
our  aviators,  CNATRA  made  the  decision  to  halt  all  T-45C
Goshawk operations following the discovery of an engine blade
failure,”  said  CNATRA  Rear  Adm.  Richard  Brophy.  “We  are
working with our partners toward a swift resolution. Safety is
at the core of our operations, and we must not expose our
pilots or aircraft to unnecessary risk.”   

“The  Naval  Undergraduate  Flight  Training  Systems  Program
Office, Naval Air Warfare Center Aircraft Division, Chief of
Naval Air Training and Fleet Support Team have been working
around the clock with industry partner Rolls Royce to identify
the root cause of the recent T-45 engine blade failure,” said
Rear Adm. John Lemmon, program executive officer for Tactical
Aircraft Programs. “Engineering analysis has been underway and

https://seapowermagazine.org/t-45-fleet-on-safety-pause/


will continue until we can safely return the T-45 fleet to a
flying status to support CNATRA’s training.”  


